
 
Livonia Public Schools 
Director of Operations 
 
 
 
Date: January 12, 2017 
 
To: Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Purchase of (3) Band Shells 
 
 

We would like to discuss the purchase of (3) Band Shells (one for  each high 
school) at the next Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, January 17, 
2017. 
 
Wegner Corporation is the recommended vendor with a bid of $118,283.00 for 
each band shell for grand total of $354,849.00.  This pricing comes through a 
national purchasing consortium called TCPN (the cooperative purchasing 
network), in which Livonia Public Schools is a member. 
 
Funds for this purchase would be from the 2013 Bond. 
 
Please include this item on the agenda.  

 
  
 

PF/ko 
 

C: Board of Education 
 
 
  

 
 


